
BLSA Newsletter

Now that the weather is
warming up, come and see us
after school every other
Friday on the top playground
(near Dragonfly class) and
treat yourselves to an ice lolly!

UPCOMING
EVENTS

Freezer Fridays
10th / 24th May, 14th / 28th
June, 12th / 19th July 2024

Summer Raffle
24th May 2024

Bags2School Collection
19th June 2024

Quiz Night
28th June 2024

End Of Term Disco
22nd July 2024

FREEZER FRIDAYS

May 2024

facebook .com/BishopsLydeardSchoolAssoc iat ion
b ishops lydeardsa@gmai l .com
STIKINS - fundrais ing number 2061

There is just two weeks left until our
incredible Summer Raffle is drawn!
A reminder that ticket stubs & money
need to be handed back into the school
office by Thursday 23rd May.  You can
pick up extra books from the school
office too!  If you don’t manage to sell
all your tickets, please kindly return them
so we have another opportunity to sell
them.
Keep an eye on our Facebook page to see
additional prizes as we receive them,
including our amazing STAR prizes!

NEXT EVENT.....

WE RAISED...

Thank you so much to everyone that
returned raisin boxes to school filled
with coins for our fundraisin' campaign.
Congratulations to Owl Class who, after
some clever thinking, succeeded in
returning the most boxes! 
We hope that all children enjoy the non-
school uniform day on 7th June and
thank you again for supporting the
campaign!

QUIZ NIGHT

LAST EVENT.....

Summer Raffle Raisin’ Funds

£304.52

Our next Quiz Night is booked
in for Friday 28th June at The
Lethbridge, where the kitchen
will also be open for gourmet
burgers, bar snacks &
desserts!  More info can be
found on our Facebook page
or by sending us an email. 
We’d love to see you there!

BAGS 2 SCHOOL
Bags2School will be collecting from our school on 19th June.  Details will be
coming soon but if you’re sorting through your winter wardrobe over the next
few weeks, please consider donating your no longer required items to us. 
More information can be found at https://www.bag2school.com/ 


